
KEEGAN WERLIN LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

99 HIGH STREET,  Suite  2900 

 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02110  T E L E C O P I E R : 

 ——— (617) 951- 1354 

  (617) 951-1400 

 
       January 14, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
Re:      Docket No. DW 21-090  

Verified Joint Petition for Approval of the Acquisition of Abenaki Water Company 
by Aquarion Company – Compliance Filing, Capital Improvement Report 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Aquarion Company (“Aquarion”) is the first bi-annual 
report on planned and completed capital improvements to the Abenaki Water Company systems 
since Aquarion’s acquisition of Abenaki Water Company on December 1, 2021.  The enclosed 
report is provided pursuant to Section 10.1 of the Settlement Agreement approved in Order No. 
26,649 in this docket.   

 
 Please contact me if you have any questions with respect to this filing.  Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
        

 
       Jessica Buno Ralston 
cc: Service List, DW 21-090 


